Subject: Comments on 2021/2812/TC have been received by the council.
| object to the proposal on several grounds
Most of the open area would be occupied most of the time.

First this would deprive all local residents of the free use of public open space for the benefit of a few paying
visitors, many of them from outside the neighbourhood.

Second it would permanently transform the heart of the village into commercial space when no such need had even
been identified before the pandemic. And now that restaurants indoor dining is allowed the whole outdoor scheme

("streatery") is unnecessary to support them.

Third this would cause noise and additional traffic, which would ruin the peaceful and quiet atmosphere which
makes the village so enjoyable for both residents and visitors.

Finally the application documents consist of four plans with no statement or description. There is no indication of
the cost to the council. This is clearly unacceptable, and on just this ground the application should be thrown out
anyway.

Can you please acknowledge receipt of my submission?

Regards

Pascal Dubois-Pelerin
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